Subject: Planning 2022/3654/P

| would like to strongly support the application for a storage unit outside the shop at 50 Leverton st. That shopisa
vital local resource for older people and those with disability who struggle to get to larger stores. It was amazing
during lockdown in supporting the local community.

Patricia Hughes
32 Leverton st
NWS5 2PJ



